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Neroche Woodlanders: Privacy Notice 

Privacy Notice for Customers 
GDPR and Neroche Woodlanders 
 
The EU’s General Data Protection Regulation is now in force. This will significantly strengthen 
individuals’ rights to demand companies reveal or delete the personal data they hold. We are 
letting you know what we use your data for, and telling you that you can have it removed from our 
system, if you choose. 
 
Please read the following. 
 
● Your details will go on our mailing list if you ask to be included, or as a result of volunteering, or 
coming on a course, or attending an activity in the woods or talking to us at an event. 
● We use your details only to communicate with you about Neroche Woodlanders activities. We 
never share the names, email addresses or other details of people on our database with third 
parties. 
● We send our emails to you using Mailchimp, which provides you with an easy means to 
unsubscribe if you wish to do so – simply look for the ‘Unsubscribe’ button at the bottom of this and 
future emails and follow the links. 
● We automatically delete all contact information as soon as someone removes themselves from 
our mailing list. 
● We only hold information on current subscribers, and we ensure this information is confidential 
and secure. 
 
You have the right to ask us about what data we hold. If you have any other concerns, please 
contact us.  
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